
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Friday 29 September 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
School News… 

 
Today our students raised £242.79 at our Macmillan cake and bun sale. That is a fantastic amount. 
Many thanks for all the donations, there are some really talented bakers in our community! 
 
Holy Family School Open Morning – Saturday 30th September 
We are looking forward to our Open Morning tomorrow, we are open to visitors from 10am till 
1pm. Lots of our students are taking part tomorrow, they are all great ambassadors who represent 
our inclusive, family school. 
 
Safeguarding Newsletter 
We have attached a newsletter about safeguarding in school which contains useful information 
and some reminders. If you have any questions please contact our Deputy Head and 
Safeguarding Lead, Mrs Selway. 
 
Some Diary Dates for this half term… 
 
October 
Thursday 05 - School Photographs 
Thursday 05 – Y7 Form Tutors Meeting 3.30pm - 6pm - This is an opportunity for parents to meet with 
Y7 form tutors if desired to find out how your child has settled.  Letters will be sent home on 
Monday explaining how to book appointments. 
Friday 06 – Family Fast Day/Soup & a roll. 
Thursday 12 – Y7 Mass of Welcome 
Thursday 19 – Y11 Parents’ Evening in School/ Half term begins for students 
Friday 20 – Staff INSET Day 
 
November 
Thursday 16 – Y10 core Subjects Parents’ Evening Online 
Friday 17 – Staff INSET Day 
 
 
 



 
 
 
‘Pre-loved School Uniform 
Many thanks for all the ‘pre-loved’ uniform donations that regularly come in, they are much 
appreciated. If anyone needs any support with uniform please let us know, you are welcome to 
have any items that you need from our ‘pre-loved’ selection. 
Just email enquiry@holyfamily.bkcat.uk and we will contact you to arrange a time. 
 
Finally this week, details of our October ‘Harvest’ Appeal … 
 
Thinking Globally 
On Friday 6th October, the canteen will be serving soup and a roll in order to raise money for 
CAFOD’s Harvest Appeal. By having this ‘simple’ meal our students will raise money for people in 
need this harvest time. If your child would like to order a simple lunch of soup and a roll then they 
need to give their name to reception or to their form tutor on Monday 2nd October. 
 
Brighten Up Campaign 
Also, on Friday 6th October, pupils have the opportunity to wear a TIE (different to our school tie) 
and/or bright coloured socks for the day to show that they are supporting the Harvest campaign! 
By doing this they will be ‘Brightening up someone else’s day’. 
 
“The best way to cheer yourself up is to try to cheer somebody else up.” – Mark Twain 
 
Thinking Locally: Foodbank Donations 
Another way students can support is by bringing in any long life food products which will be 
donated to our local foodbanks. They can bring any donations into form throughout the month of 
October. 
 
As always, thank you for all your support. 
Have a relaxing weekend everyone. 
 

 
 
Mrs D. Mitchell     
Headteacher 


